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A MESSAGE FROM MRS. THOMAS
Dearest LMAAC Families, 

Another week, but this one brings much hope! Vaccinations become available this week for our

staffs which will bring much needed relief as we prepare for re-opening. I hope that you have

read Superintendent Feliciano's communication this week, as it will provide information

regarding re-opening.  Our middle schools are meeting on Monday, with our district leadership, 

 to finalize our plans. Why the extra time for middle schools and academies?  In a nutshell-all

four of us are different in our master schedules, bell schedules, and student populations. Our re-

opening plans will be different from the elementary school because we don't operate as an

elementary school.  We (middle schools) may likely differ from each other as well, but we differ

in normal settings, too.   Our proposals, once approved and shared, will address questions

regarding distance learning and in-person instruction.  Thank you, once again, for your patience!  

I promise all will be shared as soon as we receive approval to do so!

Regards, 

Mrs. Thomas



 

 

MATERIALS DISTRIBUTION 
MONDAY - THURSDAY, 
7:30AM - 3:00PM

The following items will be available for pick up or return in front of the school office Mon -

Fri, 7:30 AM - 3:00 PM this week:

Knode: 

Volume 2 Math Workbooks (2 per student)

Urnezis: 

Packets for students labeled with student name

Bartol 

Period 2: Return the novel "Maniac Magee"

Pick up the novel "The Face on the Milk Carton"

Schulman: 

Pick up Studies Weekly, weeks #16-18

Pick up Hounds and Jackal game

Return the novel "Freak the Mighty"

Return Pharaoh's Tomb items

Kmak:

Return: "Island of the Blue Dolphins"

Pick Up: "Bud, Not Buddy"

Pick Up: Cursive Packet 

Pick Up: Studies Weekly
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Hello LMAAC Families, 
Yearbook really needs your help. We are desperate for pictures of our WIldcats to finish out the yearbook! Please look over the following descriptions
and see where you can send in pictures of your student. As always please contact Mrs. Prouty if you have any questions at kealy.prouty@lmsvsd.net. 

 
Yearbook picture requests 

All Students
Elective Pictures - Pictures of your students participating in or practicing their electives. Submit here. 
Disney Dress Up Day - Pictures of students dressed out for our January Spirit Day. Submit here. 
Valentine’s Day Dress Up Day - Pictures of students dressed out for our February Spirit Day. Submit here. 
Student Selfies/ Student Pics - Vertical (portrait orientation)  Pictures of your students  1) Selfies without any filters  2) other vertical shot of student
taken by another person without any filters - only 1 upload per student.  Submit here. 
Academic Pictures - pictures of your student participating in or practicing for their academic classes. Submit here. 

4/5/6 ONLY
Foundations Classes - pictures of your 4/5/6 student participating in or practicing for their foundations class - music w/ Mrs. Colthurst, Dance w/ Mrs.
Spence, Theater w/ Dr. A or Art w/ Ms. Condon. Submit here. 

4th Grade ONLY
When I grow up I want to be… - picture of your 4th grader holding a sign (poster, white board, chalkboard) telling what they want to be when they
grow up. Submit here. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAVMbzuv7ChE141W2s0jjyVO2fAOqGuae54Fj0MCCu8fgRiA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwEK7b70rx1GPhQkUVPl84nnlw1k1PORllvgAn0rEj84jQ1Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxLHo3P0mDvN8V85CyvF1uIvQpWY1F42m2veMYDXxVcmREqA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfRf6lczMDOtm0sLj2FUGUWpMl9vKETJsaCOBSDD5aAvdCJeA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedbeZBrS99fhBbwvFsXu2mHZs2l0dK1pvcHjbx3DCtojwWdQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSejv1l8mcVPeYkK8lv8IBn5BHL_WRID70SBFt8XRSATTNUBoA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfdMlpXPE2_zaygb03UvBzr7iNHCVGbhJZwUy1k0hhsn9V7qQ/viewform
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Save the Date For Our Next Chow Night on

Wednesday, March 10

Bring this Flyer with you! 
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Join Us For Lunch Bunch! 
Attention Students! 

Please join us for Lunch Bunch each Tuesday at 12:00

PM. Our USD interns and I will have breakout rooms

and some activities just for fun. If you are looking for

some interaction with others or encouragement, come

join us!  

Zoom ID: 395 252 6593                

Pswd: BHLMAAC

Monday, 3/1: 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Tuesday, 3/2: 3:00 - 6:00 PM

Wednesday, 3/3: 2:00 - 5:00 PM

Auditions This Week
Media/Yearbook interviews  are being held the

following days/times by appointment only:

Jazz auditions are being held by appointment only on

Monday, 3/1 from 8:00 - 11:00 AM. 

Performance Keys auditions are being held by

appointment only on Monday, 3/1 from 11:00 AM - 1:00

PM.

Grade 8 Promotion Pictures will be taken on Monday,

Mar 15 from 2:00 - 4:00 PM in the auditorium. No

appointments are necessary. Students should "dress

their best!" Students should line up outside of the

auditorium by the loading dock with masks on and

practicing social distancing. Parents, please remain in

your vehicle. 

All 8th graders who have their promotion picture

taken will receive a vinyl portfolio with their picture

and promotion certificate, free of charge. These items

will be presented at the promotion ceremony on June

18. Students who do not have promotion pictures

taken will only receive a certificate (no portfolio or

photograph). There are no make up pictures. 

Grade 8 promotion

pictures - monday, mar 15



 

 

A NOTE ABOUT ATTENDANCE
PROCEDURES

If your child is sick or if your child won't be in class for

any reason, please call the Attendance Line at 619-668-

5730 X 2190 or email the Attendance Clerk at

Lindsey.Bonner@lmsvschools.org. 

If your child will be absent for five or more days, it is

necessary to place them on an Independent Study

Agreement (ISA). This agreement allows your child to

keep pace with classroom instruction while away from

school. You may request an ISA by contacting Jovita

Light at 619-668-5730 X 2196 or at

Jovita.Light@lmsvschools.org. Contracts cannot be

backdated and we request at least three days notice. 
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CURBSIDE MEAL PICKUP IS
CHANGING TO MONDAYS
ONLY FROM 11AM-1PM

Meal distributions providing a 7-day grocery/meal

pack are every Monday (excluding holidays) from

11:00am-1:00pm. Packs are available to all children

ages 2-18, one bag per car. Children do not need to be

enrolled in a La Mesa-Spring Valley school. Please

check out the district website for more details, or

contact us at (619) 668-5764. 

PARENT COFFEE HOUR

Join us for our weekly Parent Coffee Hour hosted by

our school counselor Mrs. Hayman. The Coffee Hours

are available via Zoom from 9:30 AM - 10:30 AM on

Fridays. This week's topic is Support and Discussion.

Zoom Meeting ID: 395 252 6593    Passcode: BHLMAAC 

LMAAC BOOK FAIR STARTS
MONDAY, MAR 1
March 1st - March 14th. The book fair will be held

fully online this year. Check out the online book

store here. 

https://www.scholastic.com/lamesaartsacademy1

